
Register to Vote: 

(Vineet, please replace the text on the voter registration page with the text below: 

Anyone who placed a vote on Monday, March 3
rd

 before the new voter registration system 

will need to vote again using the new voter registration process.  We regret having to start 

over, but we feel it was necessary to keep things fair for all the finalists.  So, please spread the 

word and get those popular votes rolling once again! 

To register, please fill out the voter registration information.   Each voter must provide an email 

address to be able to cast a vote. After you create a password and submit your registration online, 

you will be notified by email that your voter account has been activated.  Follow the instructions 

in the email to cast your vote. 

Under this registration system, you will be allowed only one vote per category per email 

address.  Also, the contest guidelines for the popular vote ask that each person vote only 

once per category. We appreciate your cooperation in following this guideline.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

(Vineet, on the voting page, please replace what we have with the following) 

From March 4, 2008 to March 7, 2008: You will have only ONE vote per CATEGORY, per 

PERSON (monitored by the voter email /login name) so make sure you vote for your absolute 

favorite in:  

• Elementary School, Grades PK-5 

• Middle School, Grades 6-8 

• High School, Grades 9-12 

• Post-Secondary – Undergraduate 

Popular Vote Instructions 

1. To view the videos, click on the thumbnails. 

2. Use the drop down menu to select your favorite video. 

3. Cast your vote by clicking on SUBMIT. 

4. Repeat these steps for each category. 

Please tell your friends and family that if they voted on Monday, March 3
rd

 before the new 

voter registration system, they will need to vote again using the new voter registration 

process.   

The popular vote will end at midnight on Friday, March 7.  Contest winners will be 

announced on March 12, 2008 at discoverlanguages.org 

 



 


